
Widmer End Community Combined School and
Pre-School

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are really looking forward to starting the new year and hope you had a lovely, restful break over
Christmas!

Here are some reminders and key information at the start of a new term. Please read these notices
carefully and let us know if you have any questions!
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Thank you very much for your continued support. We look forward to a fantastic term ahead! We are always
here to help, so please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions.

Kind regards,

Mrs Watson and the EYFS team
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